Comments to Docket N° FAA-2007-29170 (2007-NM-075-AD)

---------------------------------------------------------------------

good afternoon Tim 

Please find enclosed the copy of the last issue of SB 57-1129 and 57-1130 . 

Could you please take REV. 02 into account instead of REV .01 as it is the case in the proposed Nprm;

see attached copies

 <<57112902.pdf>>  <<57113002.pdf>> 

If further information are required, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Best regards.

Christine Escala

Single Aisle Aircraft Continued Airworthiness Engineer 

Product Integrity Division - EAS 

AIRBUS Central Entity 

Phone: +33 (0) 5 61 93 34 76 

Fax: +33 (0) 5 61 93 44 51 

E-mail: christine.escala@airbus.com
